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NOTICE NUMBER:   03-2019 
 
TITLE:  Electronic Certified Examiner Selection Process  
 
DATE:    June 30, 2019 

 

PURPOSE 

The purpose of this Notice is to inform those who are subject to the Minor Injury 
Regulation, that the Superintendent of Insurance has implemented a new system for the 
Certified Examiner (CE) selection process.  

BACKGROUND 
 
Effective June 30, 2019, our office will no longer be sending or accepting faxed CE 
correspondence, and all applications to the Superintendent of Insurance to select a CE 
and any related correspondence with doctors, claimants and insurers will be made 
electronically.  
 
Insurers and claimants should submit an application to select a CE through our 
Insurance Regulatory Information System (IRIS). To access IRIS to submit an 
application to select a CE, follow this link: https://insurancefilings-app.alberta.ca 

 
Any questions regarding the contents of this notice may be directed to:  
Email: TBF.insurance@gov.ab.ca  
Telephone: 780-643 2237  
Toll free in Alberta: 310-0000 followed by 780-643 2237  
 
 
[ORIGINAL SIGNED] 
 
 
 
David Sorensen  
Deputy Superintendent of Insurance 
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